

(4) - 4 2000 Roll No. Group Second SSC-A-2012 English Compulsory (Subjective) SSC (Part - 1) Time = 2:10 Hours Session (2011-2013) Total marks: 56

Note: All questions are to be attempted. Extra sheet will be provided on demand.

Section-I

Q.No.2 Answer any five of the following questions.

Who is a Reformer?

Where did the master send the prince?

(iii) Why should women work?

(iv) How many days are there in each Lunar Month?

What do the games teach us? (v)

(vi) How is a river formed?

Where did Hina and her brother go? (vii)

(viii) Where are the telegrams booked?

Section-II

Q.No.3

Translate the following paragraph into urdu. Man is the contral figure of the universe. When he is equipped with knowledge, he proves to be a wonder. Knowledge strengthens our belief. Knowledge of all kind that is beneficial to humanity should be acquired with zeal. It has been beautifully summed up in the Holy Quran," In the creation of the Heaven and the earth, in the alternations of day and night, in the ships that sail and benefit the men, in the clouds, in the rain, there are signs for those who think, understand and believe".

OR

Alternate question for Foreign/English Medium Candidates only. Rewrite the above paragraph into simple English.

Q.No.4

Paraphrase the following stanza into simple English

The day is past, the sun is set,

And the white stars are in the sky,

While the long grass with dew is wet,

And through the air the bats now fly.

Use any five of the following words/idioms in your own sentences.

(i) Embraced (ii) Thrilled (iii) Take Upon (iv) Fluid (v) Specific (vi) Tempted (vii) Truth (viii) Knocked Over

Write down the summary of the poem "Daffodils" by William Wordsworth.

Write a letter to your father asking him about the health of your mother.

Write a story with the moral " Once a Liar, always a Liar".

Write a dialogue between brother and sister concerning Time.

given

Q.No.7

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions at the end. [10] For three years, the master and all his relatives lived in this valley. Many of the Muslims too joined them. All supplies to the valley were cut. off. The Makkans saw to it that no food or drink reached the Bannu Hashim. The poor Bannu Hashim had to live on the leaves and roots of trees and bushes. The condition of the children was particulary pitiable. At last, some kind hearted Makkans took pity on Banu Hashim. They tore to pieces the agreement hanging in Kabba. The hunger stricken Banu Hashim were thus able to

(i) Who lived for three years in the valley?

(ii) Who joined the master and his relatives?

(iii) How did the Bannu Hashim live ?

come back to their homes.

(iv) What was the condition of children?

(v) Who took pity on the Bannu Hashim?

Q.No.8

Translate any five of the following sentences into English.

(i) یہ سفید جھوٹ ہے۔(ii) کیا بیس آپ کو مخاطب نہیں کررہا ہوں؟ (iii) وہ دون سے ورزش نہیں کررہا ہے۔(iv) کیا گائے کے دوسینگ ہوتے ہیں؟ (۷) ایک تھنے سے بونداباری ہور بی گئی۔ (vi) مہمانوں کوکہاں بٹھایا جاچکا ہے؟۔(vii) تم اپنے دوستوں کی دعوت قبول کرؤ سے؟ (viii) سورج نگلنے سے پہلے لڑے پھول قد ٹر چکے تھے:

Alternate question for English Medium / Foreign candidates.

Write ten sentenses about "Courtesy".

Change the voice of the followings. 1 Q.N.9

(i) The dog has not been beaten by her. (ii) They have not done their job.

(iii) The doctor asked her to stay in bed. (iv) He will give you a box of chocolates.